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Twentynine Palms, CAFederal agents have launched an investigation into allegation that
approximately 10-pounds of C-4 explosives have gone missing from the Marine Corps Air Ground
Combat Center Twentynine Palms.

The Naval Criminal Investigative Service (NCIS) is investigating the matter. Marine Corps officials
referred questions -- including when the explosives are believed to have gone missing, how they're
typically safeguarded, what units were involved in the recent exercise, and whether any suspects
have been identified -- to NCIS.

The unit's Commanding Officer is considering extending the training exercise until the explosives
are found and a monetary award is being considered for information leading to the where abouts of
the explosives.



